
Charles Petts 
75 Punch Copse Road, Crawley, RH10 1RB 

07874 768799  charles.petts@gmail.com 

Dear Resident, 
 
As a resident of Crawley I have often heard people speak negatively of the town and 
of specific neighbourhoods. As a father of two children, a Christian and someone that 
is involved in charities aimed at helping people in difficulty, I am acutely aware of 
the impact this negative image has on us, as parents and our children and residents 
of Broadfield. This image, is exactly that, an image. Images and perceptions can be 
changed.  
 
As the elected representative of Broadfield South, by engaging with you, addressing 
your issues and problems I hope to inspire an even greater community spirit and 
motivate all Broadfield South residents to change this perception and to be proud of 
Broadfield South. Having owned my own business, I'm passionate about small 
businesses and enjoy the fact the Barton has a large variety of small businesses. In 
speaking to many of the residents, I have to my great pleasure found many self 
employed and small business owners and I welcome any opportunity to speak to and 
help businessmen and women to grow and succeed in their business ventures, whether 
they be in the Barton, or run from their homes. 
 
Safety for our families is a non negotiable issue. This is something that we can all get 
involved in. By making a stand against crime and all forms of antisocial behaviour, 
each resident can have a positive impact on everyone's lives. 
 
Walking around Broadfield, I have seen many of the open spaces are overgrown with 
brambles, waterlogged and children's play areas sadly neglected. It is not surprising 
I have not seen children using these play areas and for the most part only people 
walking their dogs, or walking home using these green areas. These areas need to be 
cleaned up urgently. This will not only improve the overall safely of the area, but also 
motivate children of all ages to spend more time outside. 
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Paving in between houses which becomes uneven and broken needs to be repaired 
and places where mud is being washed onto the paving and where water drainage 
has become a problem needs to be addressed before serious harm or damage is done. 
Parking is a constant issue and one that needs constant review and representation in 
the council to ensure that more parking space is created. Lighting in currently dark 
areas such as walkways and parking areas need to be identified and adequate 
lighting installed in order to help stop crime and potential damage to vehicles. 
 
Children and the elderly are and always will be a priority in our lives. Creating a safe 
environment for them where they can not only feel safe, have a good quality of life, 
but also have an environment that is conducive to learning and good health social 
interaction, is not only the responsibility of parents , professionals and social action 
groups but everyone in the local community.  
 
It is with this in mind that I ask you 
to vote on the 5th of May in the local 
elections. By voting for me you will 
help me, to help you become a 
resident proud to be living in 
Broadfield South 
 
Best Wishes 

 
 
 

Charles Petts 
Conservative Candidate for Broadfield 
south 
 

Promoted by Tom Liddiard, on behalf of Charles Petts, both of Crawley 

Business Centre, Stephenson Way, Crawley, RH10 1TN.  

Printed by HCA, Gough House,  Madeira Avenue, Horsham, RH12 1AB. 
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